
Heads 2 Home 

8th September 2025 

Staffing 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Barry who 

has joined us a teacher this year.  During 

this year she will be based in a Year 2 class 

on the Ecton Brook Campus, 

Welcome Back 

We hope that you have all had a wonderful summer break. The children have returned to school 

refreshed and eager to learn. The first week back at school has been a very calm one with the 

children getting to know their new classes and routines.  

Solihull Approach to Parenting  

Back by popular demand. Our Family Support team will be running a Solihull Approach to Parenting 

group during the Autumn Term. This will be weekly sessions for 10 weeks located in the school. 

The course will start on 18th September. Please book your space on this course  by either emailing 

parentingsupport@ectonbrook.org.uk 

Or by phoning the school office. 

Safety Request 

For everyone’s safety can we please remind everyone that parents should not drive into the school car 

park unless they have be authorised to do so by the school. Also the car park gates are not a walk way 

into the school premises. Thank you in supporting us to keep our children safe. 

Attendance 

Every Day Counts! 

Attendance in school does make a huge 

difference to the progress academically and 

socially that the children make. 

 

PE Kits 

Many thanks for ensuring the children wear PE kits 

to school on the days that they have their PE lessons. 

The PE kits on these days will be: trainers, blue 

shorts, white t-shirts. When the weather is cooler the 

children can wear blue school sweatshirts/cardigans 

and blue joggers. All this kit can be bought from the 

school uniform company or clothes of the same colour 

without a logo can also be worn.  As this is our school 

uniform, children are not to wear football team kits 

or anything with logos on. Sweatshirts or school   

cardigans must be worm - not branded  

hoodies. The school will stock up on some PE kit 

which we will give out for children to wear if they 

don’t have the correct PE kit. 






